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INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: CHAIR AND MEMBERS DATE: 2019 SEPTEMBER 10
COMMUNITY HERITAGE COMMISSION

FROM: DEPUTY CITY CLERK FILE: 02410-20

SUBJECT: DUTCH LIBERATION CANADIAN SOCIETY 2020
DELEGATION 4(A), COUNCIL 2019 SEPTEMBER 08

Council, at the Open Council meeting held on 2019 September 09, heard a delegation
from Ms. Adriana Zylmans, President, and Mr. Erik van der Ven, Vice President, Dutch
Liberation Canadian Society 2020, providing an overview of the Society's mission, and
events planned for 2020 to thank and honour Canada and its veterans for their
contributions to end World War li in Europe.

Arising from discussion, Council REFERRED the delegation's presentation to the
Community Heritage Commission.

Blanka Zeingbova
Deputy City Clerk

Copied to: Director Planning and Building

4949 Canada Way, Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2 < Telephone 604-294-7290 Fax 604-294-7537 + www.burnaby.ca



